CAMILLUS SENIOR CENTER TRIP POLICIES 2024

Trips offered by the Town of Camillus Senior Center are available to all seniors age 55+.
Non-residents are welcome to attend but pay slightly more for each trip.
Registration is on a first come, first pay basis. Town of Camillus residents may register beginning January 2" . Non-residents
may register beginning February 2" .
Full payment, in the form of a check made payable to Camillus Sr. Center, must accompany registration form. A detailed flyer for
each trip is available and must be completed. Couples may register on the same form. One check per trip please. Checks will be
cashed two months prior to the trip date and checks may be post-dated to that date.
Credit cards are accepted in the office only. Each transaction is assessed a charge of 3% of the transaction.
All trip participants must have an updated yellow registration card on file with the Sr. Center office.
SENIORS WITH LIMITATIONS MUST SIGN UP WITH A COMPANION (55+) WHO IS WILLING AND ABLE TO ASSIST.
All prices include motor coach transportation and driver gratuity (excluding casino trips). Additional gratuity is at your discretion.
Please note that trips are non-transferable. If you are unable to attend, you must notify the senior center office. The senior
center will fill any vacancies from the wait list, if a wait list is available. Refunds, if granted, will be issued through the town and
may take up to three weeks.
Cancellations received prior to the trip departure will be refunded minus the amount of any non-refundable expenses incurred
by Camillus Senior Center. No refund will be given for cancellations or no shows on the day of the trip.
Parking is available in the back parking lot of LOWE'’S, 5377 W. Genesee St. Parking is at your own risk.
Every effort will be made to return at the designated time, however, delays may occur.
Camillus Senior Center reserves the right to make changes to the itinerary.
Reservations are confirmed upon receipt of full payment, space permitting. No verbal reservations will be made. Receipts will be
sent via email if an email address is on file.
Every effort will be made to accommodate those with limitations, however, we cannot guarantee a specific seating location.
For venues with assigned seating, please indicate on trip reservation form with whom you will be traveling so we may seat you
together.
For your safety, “doggie bags” are NOT recommended. Food spoilage may occur in food unrefrigerated for more than 4 hours. If
you must, please use thermal containers with proper ice packs.
Please have an emergency contact available and on standby should you become ill on the trip and need to be picked up.
All participants (unless picked up due to emergency or illness) are to be transported both ways. NO EXCEPTIONS

Questions should be directed to the Camillus Senior Center at (315) 672-5820




